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A three day Career Guidance Workshop is being organized in Aggarwal 

College, Ballabgarh in wing-I and wing-III in coordination with United 

Nations Development Programme (UNDP) on 13
th
 ,14

th
 and 15

th
 October 

2016 under Nayi Dishayein Project for the final year girl students. This 

workshop is being organized under the guidance of Principal Dr. Krishan 

Kant Gupta. The team of Nayi Dishayein told the students about the various 

departments in a company and the variety of jobs that are available in the 

market. The students were given study material and a 30 minute multiple 

choice question assessment test was also conducted. The workshop was 

totally interactive. This workshop is bringing together leading corporate 

companies who as a part  of their CSR initiatives have joined hands with 

UNDP to offer career guidance and placement support to young girls 

completing their college. The girls who pass the assessment shall be given a 

certificate of ‘Career Assessment Test’ by UNDP and Corporate Partners. 

The students will be given refreshments at the end of the workshop every 

day. The workshop is being coordinated by Dr. Manoj Shukla and Dr. Sarika 

Kanjlia in wing-I and by Dr. Shilpa Goyal in Wing-III.B.A.Final and B.Voc. 

Final year students attended the workshop in Wing-I & B.Com (CA),BBA & 

BBA (CAM) students attended the workshop in Wing-III on the first day. 


